
To: Chair Representative Jason Kropf, Vice-Chair Representative Willy 
Chotze, Vice-Chair Representative Kim Wallan; and Member 
Representatives Tom Andersen, Farrah Chaichi, Rick Lewis,  Kevin Mannix, 
and Thuy Tran. 

I am writing in support of HB-3075 as it significantly… 

Improves the probability of identifying those who should not be provided 
a license, a major public safety intervention. 

Improves the processes for both the administration of the program and 
for the user.  

Provides exemptions for active duty military and law enforcement. 

Mandates that a portion of the fees collected will be allotted to programs 
providing and certifying training as well as obtaining criminal 
background checks. 

Sincerely, 

david.a.nardone  
Hillsboro, OR 
House District #30 - Representative Sosa 
Senate District #15 - Senator Sollman 


